
 
 

To: Jamie Tompkins 
From: Inspector General Lisa Judge 
Date: October 24, 2024 
Re: Notice of Investigation 2024OIG-0004 

 

 

The City of Seattle Office of Inspector General (OIG) has identified potential violations of 
Department policy by you. These potential violations arose from information and evidence 
obtained in the investigation of 2023OPA–0286. As these allegations are grounded in the 
same nucleus of facts and circumstances, OIG will retain oversight of this matter and it will 
be handled by the same investigator, Shayda Le, of Barran Liebman LLP under case 
number 2024OIG-0004. You may be interviewed or asked to provide information to help 
assess the facts of the case. 
 
It is alleged that during the investigation of 2023OPA-0286 you provided untruthful 
information, did not cooperate fully with the investigation by providing a disguised 
handwriting sample, and improperly disclosed information about the investigation after an 
admonishment from OIG staff in your interview stating, “To maintain confidentiality of this 
investigation, you are ordered by authority of the Chief of Police, not to disclose 
information pertaining to this investigation except with your representative or attorney.” 
 
The facts and circumstances of the incident referenced in this notice shall be kept 
confidential and may not be discussed with any other individuals except your attorney or 
recognized representative. This does not preclude the disclosure of the existence of this 
complaint and your status as a named employee.  
 
If you have questions, please contact OIG Investigations Supervisor Matthias 
Gydé at matthias.gyde@seattle.gov. 
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